
Subject: Electric Vehicle (EV) Charging Stations 

We are excited to announce the installation of 13 new electric vehicle (EV) charging stations 
across campus. Effectively immediately, all students, faculty, and staff are welcome to 
participate in a pilot program to charge their vehicles at no cost through the end of the Fall 2023 
and into the Spring 2024 semester. Data usage information collected during the pilot program 
will help determine future operational costs.   

The 13 new charging stations across campus are located in five parking lots. The parking lot 
locations are as follows: 

• QQ Lot, Brooks Stadium (4 EV charging stations) 
• J Lot, Atheneum Hall (1 EV charging stations) 
• E Lot, Lib Jackson Student Union (4 EV charging stations) 
• DD Lot, Palmetto Hall (2 EV charging stations) 
• C Lot, Penny Hall (2 EV charging stations) 

 

Locations are shown on the University Map and will also be shown on the Plug Share website 
(Plugshare.com). 



To participate in the no cost pilot program, CCU students, faculty, and staff must obtain a 
corporate promo code. To request your code, please email evcharging@coastal.edu and include 
the following information: 

• First and last name, phone number, CINO Card number, and the make and model of the 
vehicle being charged.  

Participants will then receive an email within one business day with a corporate promo code and 
instructions for downloading the Enel X Way app.  The app can also be downloaded by using the 
QR code below.   

 

Once the app is downloaded participants must create an account in the Enel X Way app and link 
the corporate promo code to the account to utilize the EV charging stations.  This account is 
separate from your Coastal Carolina University account, and it is recommended that you do not 
use your CCU credentials.   

Please note that the Enel X Way app requires a credit card be entered as part of the account 
setup; however, participants in the CCU pilot program will not incur any costs for utilizing CCU 
EV charging stations at this time. 

Please be reminded that only electric vehicles are permitted to park in the designated EV 
charging spaces. All EV charging spaces are clearly marked with signage and a decal on the 
asphalt. Any non-electric vehicle parked in these spaces will be subject to a penalty. 

 

     

For questions related to the EV charging stations or pilot program, please email us at 
evcharging@coastal.edu  or contact Facilities Planning and Management (843-349-2153).    
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